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27th May, 2024 

 
Ms. Holly Cairns, T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 

 
PQ ref 22772/24  

 

"To ask the Minister for Health the budgetary allocations to primary care psychology in 
CHO4 for each of the years 2020, 2021, 2022 and 2023.” 
 

Dear Deputy Cairns, 

 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 
Please see completed table below; 

 

Budget for years 2020 to 2023 

2020 2021 2022 2023 

€2,075,892 €2,586,829 €2,055,053 €2,199,414 

 

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 
Head of Service - Primary Care,  

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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